
Help our HOA save 

$300.00!!! 

 

We still need ballots returned by September 19th to 

reach our quorum.  If you have not returned a ballot, 

even a blank one, if you do not want to vote, please 

do so now.   

 

If you have lost your ballot, call Pro Elections at 

(209) 559-1448 for another. 

 

If we do not reach quorum, we must mail a notice 
to all members to reduce the quorum percent 
required at a cost of approximately $300. 


